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Hedge Cutting
You may remember earlier in the  year that we shared that hedge cutting around the
organisation had paused throughout the Summer months whilst we allowed for the local
wildlife to nest and thrive.  As we are now into September, we’d like to update that hedge
cutting has now begun again and we ask that you bear with us whilst we get round to all our
locations in the coming weeks.

Access to free E-books & Audiobooks

Do you have a Library Card and enjoy reading or listening to audiobooks?
If you have a library card, you can access eBooks and audiobooks for free using the free app
‘Libby’ or ‘Borrowbox’.

All you need is to be a member of Suffolk Libraries, or to sign up with them, and they can
provide you with a code to sign up to these apps. For more info click here >>

Preparing you home for the winter

We would like to remind customers of the importance of checking your boiler, extractor fans
and trickle air vents at some point before the cold weather sets in, so that you are ready for
the winter. 

If you feel that you need further assistance or guidance when making these checks, please
Get in touch here >>

https://www.suffolklibraries.co.uk/borrow/recommendations/audiobooks
https://www.orwell-housing.co.uk/contact-us/

